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Note from the Chair 
Kevin Lockwood 

 
 
 
 
Dear members, 
 
Please find attached a series of documents relating to our forthcoming AGM 
of the Shrewsbury Business Chamber @ 8.30am on Friday 6th December 
2024 which will be held at the Darwin Shopping Centre Management Suite or 
via TEAMS.  
 
It goes without saying, the SBC would not exist without it’s members and the 
amazing volunteers of our Executive Board who support the SBC by giving up 
their time to help organise events, support events and attend our monthly 
Exec meetings. 
 
We have had another successful year, with our wide range of members 
events having a positive response and we look to continue this through into 
2025. 
 
Our financial position remains strong and as a ‘not for profit’ organisation, we 
will continue to utlise the funds available to maximise our members 
experience. 
 
On a very personal note, this will be my last year as Chair of the Shrewsbury 
Business Chamber. For over 5 years, I have had the honor and privilege of 
chairing this membership group, however, all good things have to come to an 
end and I think another fresh pair of eyes is needed to move the Business 
Chamber forward. I will work with the current Exec board over the coming 
months to find a willing volunteer to take over this rewarding position. In the 
meantime, a huge thank you to all the members for your support and to the 
amazing Exec team that make everything happen! 
 
Details on how to join the AGM (via TEAMS) can be found on our website, 
however it would be great to see people face to face in the Management Suite 
of the Darwin Centre. 
 
 
Again, thank you all for your continued support and look forward to seeing you 
at the AGM or future events.. 


